
Do you know a student who would make a great FFA leader, but doesn’t have an FFA Jacket?
We want to help.

The University of Mount Olive is starting a special initiative to provide an Official FFA Jacket 
to deserving North Carolina FFA members. 

Applications and additional information will be sent to North Carolina FFA Advisors via the 
NCFFA ListServe and through other social media channels.

All Applications are due by May 1, 2019.

Official FFA Jackets will be presented to recipients during  
the 2019 NC FFA State Convention.

A special thanks to the local Farm Bureau Federations across the state  
who helped in supporting this initiative.

GIVE THE GIFT
   F BLUE


